
Conference Report

Mike Hart, Professor of Business and Informatics, read a paper to E-Learn 2004
World Conference on E-Learning in Corporate Government, Healthcare and Higher
Education held from November 1-5 in Washington, DC. In the conference, over 621
presentations were made and more than 50 countries represented. Each paper was
double refereed and published in the proceedings and CD-ROM of the conference.

Mike reports that his paper on “The ‘new plagiarism’, academic dishonesty and the
development of critical thinking skills’ was well received, with one delegate even
delaying her flight in order that she could attend it. Mike comments ‘As always, such
conferences are as useful for the range of interesting contacts that are made as well as
the presentations themselves - I anticipate that several new avenues for cooperation
and research will now present themselves’
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